DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS Meeting June 19, 2017 Minutes

In Attendance:

John King Jr.
Ted Manning

Doug DeCesare Kevin Bartlett Robert Pelletier

Doug DeCesare called the meeting to order at 5:35pm.

The Board read and approved the meeting minutes of May 22, 2017.

Public Comment – Pelletier stated that a long time ago, when Marty was here, no equipment that was registered by the Town could not be used for private use. The Board stated that is still the case.

Discussion regarding a trench box policy – there will be a visit in July due to a call reporting that the Lancaster DPW did not use one recently.

John King mentioned he thought it was a good job done on Lunenburg Rd / Cook Conservation.

DeCesare mentioned there is a lot of roadside mowing that needs to be done. Bartlett explained that it will get done – guys are out on vacation, he's having to pull people from all over to keep up with it. There is only one part-timer currently. Bartlett explained that he got a few quotes to give to recreation to do just the ball fields, to outsource those.

Meeting adjourned at 5:59pm to enter Executive Session.

John King Jr., Chairman

Ted Manning, Clerk

Douglas DeCesare, Member